
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
14 June 2021 
 
 
Dear Students, Parents and Carers 
 
Year 11 Prom, Rogerthorpe Manor  
 
As you are aware, we have been absolutely committed to attempting to hold a prom for our Year 11 
students so that they have the opportunity to celebrate the end of their five year school journey at 
Carleton High School with their peers, teachers and support staff.  
 
As previously communicated this was always provisional based on the Government roadmap and 
as such we advised against purchasing expensive dresses, suits and arranging transport. 

 
Following the Government announcement yesterday evening, we are unfortunately having to 
postpone our Year 11 prom as the roadmap has been extended.  
We have arranged a new provisional date of Wednesday 21 July 2021. This will again be based on 
restrictions being lifted. 
 
If students cannot attend the new date, please contact admin@carletonhigh.patrust.org.uk to 
arrange a refund.  
 
We hope that this new provisional date will enable our students to have a prom. However, if the 
roadmap is extended again, unfortunately at this stage we will have to cancel the prom and issue a 
refund to all families.  
 
We will confirm if the prom will take place on Wednesday 21 July following the next government 
announcement regarding the lifting of restrictions.  
 
Yours faithfully, 

 
 
 

Mrs H Norman 
Assistant Headteacher  
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